
BE SAFE
FEEL SAFE

  

 

Fraser Sampson | Interim Chief Executive & Monitoring Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner | 12 Granby Road |Harrogate | North Yorkshire | HG1 4ST  
Tel: 01423 569 562 | Email:  info@northyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk 
 

  

 

Date 21 June 2018 
  
  
 
Via email only to: 
 
Simon.Dennis@cleveland.pnn.police.uk 
 
 
 
 
Dear Simon 

 

Michael Porter - Continuance of Shared Provision of Commissioner’s Chief Finance Officer  

 

Thank you for your letter dated 15th June 2018.  

 

Further to section 6.4 of the Collaboration Agreement for the provision of Chief Finance Officer 

Services agreed and signed 14th June 2014 please receive this letter as official side letter 

requesting extension to the extant collaboration agreement while appropriate arrangements 

are agreed in light of the Home Secretary’s decision to approve the PCC’s local business case in 

respect of North Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Fraser Sampson 
Interim CEO to the Police and Crime Commissioner 
For North Yorkshire 
 

 

 


